
 

 

 
DATE: July 6, 2020 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Attempted Break-In at Breton Bottle Depot 
 
 
 
Attention Depot Operators and Staff, 
 
 The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) has been informed of an attempted break-in 
that occurred at the Breton Bottle Depot. The incident took place at some point between 4:00PM 
Saturday, July 4, 2020 and 1:00PM Monday, July 6, 2020.  
 
Please be advised that the break-in was unsuccessful, and nothing was stolen from the depot. 
Therefore, there is no risk of the perpetrators attempting to return stolen beverage containers to 
another depot. The Police have been informed of the incident and the Depot has increased their 
security measures. 
 
The BCMB wanted to inform all Depots of the occurrence and reinforce the importance of having 
adequate security measures and proper storage at your depot. Please refrain from keeping cash on 
your premises overnight if at all possible or keep it in a secure location such as a safe if you have one.  
 
Should you have any questions please contact Mark Emsden at memsden@bcmb.ab.ca. 


